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Welcome to the New School Year 

 
We are pleased to begin the new school year and extend a warm 

welcome to our new Kindergarten families, as well as other 
newcomers to the Ross Elementary Parent Advisory Council. 

  

 
  
 
 
                                       
 
 

 
NEXT PAC MEETING 
 October 14th @ 6:30pm 

 
FUNDRAISERS 
 Our “The Great Little Coupon Book” orders are due October 1st! Order Forms will have been 

home with your child. We encourage you to buy Coupon book, one for each of your cars and sell 
them to friends and family. Great savings for Restaurants, Attractions, Sports, and Leisure deals  
 

 Neufeld Farms! Orders are due by Oct 2nd and pick up will be Oct 9th at 2:30pm. Perfect timing 
just before Thanksgiving celebrations. 

 
PAC SPONSORED EVENTS 

o Ice Cream Social event.  
o Movie Night October 17th (evening) in the Gymnasium. More info to come! 

MEET YOUR NEW 2025 - 2026  
PAC COMMITTEE  

 
President Sarn Banwait 
Co - Vice 
Presidents 

Emily Rempel & 
Raj Hayre 

Secretary Cynthia Narayan 
Treasurer VACANT!!! 
Hot Lunch 
Coordinator 

Meghan Domonkos  

Fundraising 
Coordinators 

Sandy Sanghera & 
Simne Grewal 

Grade 5 
Fundraiser 

Vanessa Jaggi 

DPAC 
Coordinator 

Binnie Brar 

FUN FAIR 
Coordinator 

Sabrina Gidda  

Nature Play 
Coordinator 

Gllena Deane 

Sept 29 Pro D Day  
Sept 30 National Day for Truth & 

Reconciliation (No School) 
Oct 3 Hot Lunch – Canteen 
Oct 17 Hot Lunch – Wok Box 
Oct 17 Movie Night 
Nov 07 Hot Lunch – Canteen & Booster 

Juice 
Nov 21 Hot Lunch - Lepps Bakehouse 
Dec 12 Hot Lunch – White Spot  
Dec 12  Christmas Store 
Dec 19 Santa Breakfast 
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WHAT IS THE PAC?  
The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) includes all parents and guardians of Ross Elementary 
students. The PAC organizes various fundraising events throughout the year like hot lunches, 
movie nights, celebrations, waterslide trips and more. Money raised through fundraising is used 
directly to benefit the students at Ross Elementary.  
Being involved with the PAC is a fantastic way for parents and guardians to engage with the school 
and support the school community.  
 

• We currently have a vacant position that needs to be filled. 
 

• Treasurer: Keeps financial records of PAC bank account and presents the financial report at 
monthly PAC meetings. (Some experience with Excel spreadsheets is required) 
 

 Here’s how you can help: 

1. Volunteer! We need your help to make our events a success. There are opportunities to 
volunteer. If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out the volunteer form (obtain 
from the school office). 
 

2. Attend our PAC events! 
 
 
Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date on all PAC activities and events! Scan the QR code or email 

us to join our email distribution list. 
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